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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our topic this half term is ‘I Wonder’. EYFS are learning about animals 

from around our world and would like to visit Knowsley Safari Park 

This trip will take place on Thursday 8th June and will last the whole school 

day. The children will need to wear their school uniform, a rain coat and 

bring a packed lunch with a refillable water bottle. If the weather is sunny, 

they will need to have sun cream applied before coming to school and a 

sunhat. A packed lunch can be ordered in advance from the school kitchen 

by 26th May by completing the survey on School Spider. 

This will be an exciting, fun-filled, interactive experience for the children 

and will bring the curriculum to life. With a guided bus tour, sealion show 

and workshop about Savanna Animals. 

This trip will cost £15.00 per child, the amount will need to be paid by 

Friday 2nd June via Parent Pay. 

The school believes wholeheartedly in the value of these experiences and 

subsidises whenever possible in an attempt to ensure that these opportunities 

are accessible and affordable to all. However, the school seldom has the 

financial resources to pay the full costs. Consequently, a voluntary 

contribution is normally requested from parents/carers. Please note that 

without all such voluntary contributions, this visit may have to be cancelled. 

Many Thanks 

Mrs Selby 
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